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What's Going on with Rutledge v. PCMA?: An Update on the 
Supreme Court's Foray into PBM Regulation
Presented by the Arkansas Pharmacists Association

June 12, 2020

Robert Smith, a partner in the Litigation practice, will serve as a panelist in the "What's Going on with 
Rutledge v. PCMA?: An Update on the Supreme Court's Foray into PBM Regulation" webinar on 
Friday, June 12.
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